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Executive Director Infrastructure and Property Appointment  

Selwyn District Council has appointed Tim Mason as their new Executive Director Infrastructure 
and Property.  

Tim brings with him over two decades of international infrastructure experience, having held key 
roles with major contractors including BAM Nuttall Ltd, Balfour Beatty, Carillion, and Downer 
New Zealand. His recent leadership roles include overseeing the delivery arm of the Stronger 
Christchurch Infrastructure Rebuild Team (SCIRT) and leading delivery for the Piritahi Alliance 
in Auckland.  

CEO Sharon Mason is excited about Tim’s appointment “We had many highly qualified 
candidates apply for the role, and I am eager to welcome Tim. His extensive experience and 
leadership skills will undoubtedly contribute to the continued success of our Council.”  

“I feel very fortunate to be joining the Selwyn team and be given the opportunity to make a 
positive impact on the communities in the district and support the team to deliver great and 
rewarding work on behalf of those communities,” Tim Mason remarked.  

Tim will commence his role on Monday, January 12, 2024.  

NOTE: Sharon Mason and Tim Mason are not related.  
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